
Clarification 

 

21/12/2017 

RE: Site Visit  

Good Day Bidders:  

Further to the clarification issued on 29/11/2017. The Anguilla Air & Sea Ports Authority and the 
Government of Anguilla along with other project partners  recognizes the importance of a responsive 
bid.  As such, the dates previously offered for prospective bidders to access the site has been extended 
until 28th January 2018. Please note that any such visits will be unsupervised visits. 

Bidders shall satisfy themselves with the location of the site and view the surroundings at their leisure.  

 Bidders wishing to view the existing port operations are advised to walk with valid identification - 
passport or driver’s license, check in with port security and an officer will be made available to 
supervise your visit.  

    

 


